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Dear Chairpersons, 

President von der Leyen asked me to reply on behalf of the European Commission to the 

Contribution adopted at the plenary meeting of the Conference for Parliamentary Committees 

for Union Affairs of Parliaments of the European Union (COSAC) in Stockholm, 14-16 May 

2023.  

The Commission welcomes the priorities that COSAC set out in its Contribution and provides 

a detailed response to each of them in the annex.  

I look forward to continuing the fruitful cooperation between the Commission and national 

Parliaments.  

Yours faithfully, 

 
                                Maroš ŠEFČOVIČ 

      Vice-President 

 

 

 

Annex: Commission reply to the LXIX COSAC Contribution 


